
New Dreams

 

 

What is New Dreams?
AFSS New Dreams program supports Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander families to 
enhance the safety, health, and wellbeing of Aboriginal women and children.

New Dreams offers case management services aimed at reducing domestic and 
family abuse by collaborating with clients and essential services such as schools, 
Aboriginal health services, employment agencies, and other community resources.

Families are encouraged to pursue opportunities for further education, training, or 
employment. Strong support will be provided to help improve their children’s school 
attendance.

Community Safety and Wellbeing is funded by NIAA.

How long can I receive support from this program?
Case workers can work with families for up to eighteen months, to develop and 
implement safety plans and individual case plans, or when families feel that they have 
achieved their goals in the New Dreams Program.
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To find out more, please email csw@afss.com.au or contact AFSS CS&W team at: 

Aboriginal Family Support Services
Together with the community

 To be e l ig ib le for the Program you must:
• Be Aboriginal or Torres Strait Islander or have an Aboriginal or Torres Strait 

Islander family with children of school age
• Experience of past or present family violence
• Ensure the children in your care are going to school
• Show commitment to increase capacity for schooling, training or 

employment.

How do I apply for the program?
Please contact AFSS at cswreferrals@afss.com.au or the CS&W team below to complete 
a nomination form.

If you are eligible, we will contact you to invite you to attend a meeting to talk about you 
joining the program.

Community Safety & Wellbeing

follow us on Facebook - AFSS Community Safety & Wellbeing


